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Yianneskis

The tree concerned is a truly iconic tree in a conservation area, and a focus and/or home for local wildlife.

It is not entirely clear to me from the documents attached to the application that the tree comprises the main, 

or indeed a main contribution to the subsidence damage noted in the property (2 Honeybourne Road).

Since the two other trees that were located closer to the property than the one referred to in this application 

have now been cut to ground level, there should be a re-examination of the effect of the removal of these on 

the subsidence, as soon as possible.

Every effort should be made to ascertain that removal of the particular tree will indeed address the subsidence 

issue before proceeding with the proposed removal of the tree.
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